
PUBLIC NOTICE OF AVAILABILITY 
DRAFT SUPPLEMENTAL ENVIRONMENTAL ASSESSMENT 

BATON ROUGE METROPOLITAN AIRPORT 
RUNWAY 13/31 RUNWAY SAFETY AREA  

AND RUNWAY PROTECTION ZONE IMPROVEMENTS 

The Baton Rouge Metropolitan Airport, in cooperation with the Federal Aviation 
Administration (FAA), announces the availability for review of the Revised Draft 
Supplemental Environmental Assessment (EA) for Runway 13/31 Runway Safety 
Area and Runway Protection Zone Improvements at the Baton Rouge Metropolitan 
Airport. This document will be available for review starting October 12, 2022 for a 
45-day comment period ending November 26, 2022. Copies of the EA are available 
for public review at the following location:  

Baton Rouge Metropolitan Airport Administrative Office 
(hardcopy) 
9430 Jackie Cochran Dr., Suite 300 
Baton Rouge, LA 70807 
 
Baton Rouge Metropolitan Airport Website (electronic copy) 
www.flybtr.com 
 
East Baton Rouge Parish Library Central Library 
7711 Goodwood Blvd 
Baton Rouge, LA 70806 
 
Scotlandville Branch Library 
7373 Scenic Highway 
Baton Rouge, LA 70807 
 

Review and Comment Period: Comments on the EA must be provided in writing 
to BTR_EA@Kutchins-Groh.com or mailed to the Baton Rouge Metropolitan Airport 
Administrative Office Attention:  BTR EA at 9430 Jackie Cochran Dr., Suite 300, 
Baton Rouge, LA 70807 no later than 5:00 PM on November 26, 2022. Questions 
regarding this document or the proposed project can be directed to 
BTR_EA@Kutchins-Groh.com. 
 

http://www.flybtr.com/

